
 

 

The office will be closed on 
Wednesday, November 11th in 
observance of Veteran’s Day.  

Delinquent cut offs will begin at 10 
am on Thursday, November 12th.  

You can leave any payments in the 
drop box on the east side of the 

building. 



 

 

The town hall will be closing at 3 pm on Wed, Nov 
25th and remain closed on the 26th & 27th.  Please use 

the drop box for payments or go to 
www.springhope.net  Water bills will be mailed out 
on the 30th and should be arriving at your home any 

time next week.  Garbage will be picked up on 
Saturday, November 28th.  We hope you each have a 

healthy, safe, and joyful Thanksgiving. 


